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Dear parents of grades 4, 5 and 6, 

You are cordially invited to a parents' meeting-conference that will be held on Thursday, 

December 12, at 3:15 pm in the building of administration of the school in order to 

evaluate the students' academic results of the 1
st
 trimester.  

The program of the meeting will be as follows: 

1) Word of the cycle director. 

2) Word of the psychologist - Subject: "Early prevention for better future". 

3) Distribution of the report cards (You will have the chance to discuss your children's 

academic issues with the teachers). 

Your presence is very essential so we can cooperate and insure the best results for your 

children. Kindly be punctual.   

The Administration 

 


